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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL


DATE: January 18, 2023

Notice of Cancellation

RE:  RFP # P470-22 Interventional Radiology Neuroendovascular Implants and Disposables


To whom it may concern,

UNMH has determined the above RFP is to be cancelled and another IR Neuroendovascular RFP will be posted in the near future.  This decision was based on multiple questions coming in after the due date. Exhibit G was provided incorrectly and was not noticed until after the opening of the above RFP, and multiple requests for pricing changes.   Thank you for your interest in doing business with UNMH and we hope you will respond to the next RFP.
If you have any questions, please feel free to email me sltackett@salud.unm.edu


Sincerely,

Sherry L. Tackett

Sherry L. Tackett
[bookmark: _GoBack]Procurement Specialist



Cc: RFP file
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